
WHERE TO GO ON ARRIVAL
ALBION HOUSE

CHECK IN
IS OPEN 

24 HOURS
A DAY

DRIVING TO ALBION HOUSE ARRIVING BY TAXI

COLLECTING YOUR KEYS

LOCATING YOUR FLAT

All students can check in to their Broadgate Park accommodation from 
8am on Friday 21st September.

If you haven’t already please notify us of your planned arrival date on the Broadgate 
Park portal.

If you are arriving after 6pm on Sunday 23rd September, you will need to collect your 
keys from Broadgate Park (NG9 2RX). 

Drive to NG9 2PA where you will be able 
to park to the front / side of Albion House.

Please make sure you park in a marked 
parking space.

A taxi from Nottingham Railway / Bus 
Station should cost approx. £12. 

Please use NG9 2PA, where the taxi will 
be able to drop you off outside the Main 

Entrance to Albion House.

Once you have arrived at Albion House, head into the Main Entrance where you will 
be greeted by a member of staff. There will be free tea and coffee available. 

You will then be issued with your keys and welcome information.

The entrance to your flat will be indicated to you by the member of staff checking you 
in. All flat entrances are located within the main courtyard and clearly signposted.


